
A 501 (c) (3) Public Charity.  Contributions are deductible to the full extent of the law. 
Bourne Community Boating, Inc. is not legally affiliated with or sponsored by the Town of Bourne. 

BCB must comply with regulations of the Massachusetts Department of  
Public Health and be licensed by the local board of health. 

Sunday April 6, 2014.  6:30 PM at the Sagamore Beach Fire Station,  
51 Meetinghouse Lane, Bourne MA   

Open to all.  Admission is Free.  Donations accepted to support BCB. 

More Information:  amy@bournecommunityboating.org or 508-566-7314 

Winter Lecture Series 2014 

Learn to Splice Workshop 
Join BCB parent volunteer Paul Sexton for a fun, 

hands-on, Learn-to-Splice tutorial on Sunday April 6 

at 6:30 pm at the Sagamore Beach Fire Station!   

Bring your own three-strand rope and learn to make 

custom docklines, anchor lines, fender lines, and 

more.   

Limited supply of 3-strand rope will be available if you 

do not have any.   

Summer Sailing Program information and registration 

will also be available during the workshop.   


